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This half term we have
used simple sentences to
retell our own version of
The Tiger who came to

tea. We used a story map
to help us retell the story.

We have been 
learning the story 

 The Tiger 
who came to tea.

We took on the role
of the Tiger and

used our
imaginations

answer questions
when hot seated.

In PE we have
 been learning how to
 travel from one place

 to another 
using fundamental 
movements skills.

The
Hedgehogs 

enjoyed
learning
 about

Christian 
worship and 

celebrations as
part of World 
Religion Day. 
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In maths we
have been 
exploring 

addition and 
subtraction 

facts to 10. We use
the part whole

model to help us. 


